
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
Members in attendance: Laurie Guptill, Scott Greenfield, Stephen Bourgeois, Kristina Jackson 
 
June 1, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm. 
 
The awning request by 2 MHL is on hold. The contractors are continuing to work on that 
building. 
 
11VG sent a letter stating that they will not pay their assessment until their building is being 
worked on. A letter will be sent explaining the terms of the assessment. 
 
The Board voted 4-0 to: 
 
Reinstate late HOA fees for those received after the 25th of the month 
 
And 
 
Late fees will be assigned to any monthly assessment fee not current. 
 
 
Central Mass mosquito has been contacted to spray the Association at no cost, as they do every 
year. 
 
The next buildings for siding remediation will be 53-54 Lex and 55-58 Lex. 
 
Minutes approved 4-0 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:43pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


